
 

Copyright Information 
 

College of the Sequoias’ personnel and students shall adhere to the Copyright Act by not reproducing 
copyrighted materials without prior permission of the copyright owner, except as allowed by the “fair use” 
doctrine.  Employees and students who are unsure as to whether they are violating copyright law will be 
directed to the U.S. Copyright Office’s website at www.loc.gov/copyright.  

 

See Board Policy 3710 – Securing of Copyright  

 

http://www.loc.gov/copyright
https://www.cos.edu/en-us/Governance/Board/BoardPolicies/Documents/BP%203710%20-%20Securing%20of%20Copyright.pdf#search=board%20policy%203710

